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On the cover: 
Black-bellied Whistling-Duck. One was present in a quarry in Bluffton, Allen, from about 10 Oct to 12 Dec.  

Linda Househower fi rst reported and documented it for the OBRC.  David Russell photographed it on 31 Oct 2010.

Harris’s Sparrow.  Young birder Andy Troyer discovered this winter visitor on 22 Dec at his feeders near Apple Creek, 

Wayne.  The bird was seen regularly through the end of  the period. Ben Warner took this shot on 24 Dec 2010.
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